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Meeting on business licensing coming

	The Town of Caledon will be hosting a public information meeting Sept. 25 on business licensing provisions.

It is scheduled to start at 7:45 p.m. in the Council Chambers in Town Hall in Caledon East.

The meeting is being held by the Town's Customer Service Division, and will be delving into proposed licensing provisions of the

consolidated business licensing bylaw, including specific requirements and prohibitions related to the licensing of taxis and

limousines, adult goods establishments; refreshment vehicles (including, but not limited to, ice cream vehicles and hot dog carts);

tattoo and piercing establishments; and scheduled bus services.

The threshold policy provides a guideline by which licensing officers may refuse to issue a licence when reviewing criminal record

checks and driver abstracts required as part of a licence application.

Public attendance and comments at this meeting will be welcome.
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